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Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, 
this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of 
all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients 
at Nurses UK. 
This will keep you up to date with all the latest 
news and bulletins for the month and beyond. 
If you would like to share any news for our next 
monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: 
info@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

What's on this month at Nurses UK: 

Email: apply@joxleenoclinic.site.com  | Phone: 206-555-0135

Welcome to the team!  We're expanding 

Jazzmine Undergate - Bookings Team 

My name is Jazzmine Ungate and I am a booking coordinator for 
the Nurses UK group head office. 
I was born and raised in Hong Kong, have lived in several 
countries and have been in England for the last 5 years.I am 
enthusiastic to forge a fruitful future with the Nurses UK team, 
developing the enriching business model of a company whose 
advocacy for this impressive industry is vital. 
My skills in problem solving, data retention and multitasking 
with impressive attention to detail have been sharpened 
through years of experience in multiple industries. I endeavour 
to progress myself personally and professionally and savour the 
opportunity to advocate for health care professionals and 
nurses.Don't be afraid - get in touch & introduce yourself to the 
team! 

Kyle Parker -  Accounts Payable 

Hi everyone, I’m excited to join Nurses UK Accounts Department! 
I bring 6 years of experience in accountancy and a strong 
passion for spreadsheets. Previously, I worked at a legal firm, 
where I ran the accounts department and oversaw the firm go 
from one office to 8. I’m particularly looking forward to seeing 
nurses UK franchising begin to thrive and being part of such a 
friendly team. 
A little about me: outside of work, I enjoy all things outdoors, 
and you’ll often find me camped in a forest during medieval 
events where I teach Archery and Axe Throwing, If I'm not doing 
that, you will probably find me writing, my first novel is to be 
published at the end of June so watch this space! I’m always 
open to learning new things and meeting new people, so feel 
free to reach out for a chat! 

Some lovely new faces joining the Head Office team this month 

https://info@nursesukgroup.co.uk
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

Febuary dates to remember: 

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK. 
Thank you for your continued help and support, 
some INCREDIBLE work milestones this month: 

Marie - 1 year! 
Christopher - 2 years! 
Gheorghe - 6 years! 
Lili - 8 years! 

Happy work anniversary to you! Your journeys over these years have been remarkable. 
Here’s to many more years of success and growth! 

Big Happy Birthdays to: 

Aswathi & Jazzmine in our lovely office. 
To our Nurising team - we have Elena V, Floarea, Gugu, Kate T, Lavinia, Melanie, Philip, 
Precious, Teodor, Thomas 

We hope you have a lovely time celebrating! 



Recruiting now for Nurses 
Areas of Need: 

RGNs & RMNs in South East & 
West London 
Nurses UK is recruiting now in South East 
and South West London for RGNs and 
RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses 
UK please email your CV to: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application 
requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177 

RGNs & RMNs in Brixham, Devon 

RGNs & RMNs in 
Worthing, West Sussex 

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Brixham, 
Devon, and surrounding area for RGNs 
and RMNs. If you are looking to join 
Nurses UK please email your CV to: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Worthing, 
West Sussex and surrounding area for 

RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join 
Nurses UK please email your CV to: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

Febuary Employees of the Month: 

Congratulations to RN Boyan for being awarded Nurses of 
the month for our team in the South East! 

We've received great feedback from our clients as going 
above and beyond is her norm. Thanks Boyan for setting 
the bar high! Your dedication is the spark that lights up our 
team’s success! 

Big Congratulations to RN Maricica , Nurse of the Month for 
our South West team. 

Maricica worked for NursesUK for 7 years and a half, her 
dedication is indeed a powerful testament to what we can 
achieve. This month, once again, we've received big praises 
to her commitment to patients happiness, and that is our 
brand’s heartbeat! 

South East 

South West 
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Keeping you up to date with all the latest 
company news for all our Nurses and Clients. 

Whats is happening this month? 

Nurses UK is excited to say we have had an 
excellent month meeting with prospects from all 
over the UK. 

We have had some exciting conversations and 
intresting ideas for the future of Nurses UK. 

Keep reading in the months to come for more 
exciting news! 

Nurses UK Franchising news... Love to all the future prospects coming 
in to see us this mont - 7 prospects so far - 

we hope to work with you soon!! 
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Finally, we are excited to annouce, The 
Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 

Nurses UK Wellness Programme: 

Dates for the diary: 
Seabrezze, walks and coffee 
Thurs 20th March 2025 @ 16:30pm 

Email: apply@joxleenoclinic.site.com  | Phone: 206-555-0135

Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 
As a company we want to ensure the safety of all our 
team's mind, body and soul. 
We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a safe 
place covering mental health topics. 

Training Days: 
This month training day in Monday 17th March for 
the mandatory free updated training. 
If you would like to book in for our update training. 
Please contact the office on: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk. 

We are also looking into additional courses this 
autumn which we will annouce here. 

Walking is not only good for the soul but also your 
heart too. The team will be undergoing a seafront 
walk, breathing in all the sea air, great conversations 
and a warm drink in the hand brings better team 
connection, personal conversation and alingning and 
refreshing our perspective and vision. 

https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

